
6-14-22  Minutes Shrewsbury Conservation Commission 

450 Frank Lord Rd. 
7 pm 

 
 

Louise Duda, Cynthia Thornton, Carrie Clancy, Peter Grace, Andy Richards Peele, 
Connie Youngstrom, Linda Shelvey, Pam Darrow 

 
1- May 2022 minutes reviewed 

small correction. Approved 
 

2- Treasurer's Report (via email) 
$878.35 remaining in 2022 budget 

 
3- Invasives Update 

Pam has had good help with pulls so far- volunteer wise 

She is marking weedy areas 
Chervil is up now. 

 
Do not throw pulled invasives on paved road- as per Aaron Korzun 

Knotweed- Brown Bridge, Pierce's, CCC Rd. - Andy continues to go after it weekly 
 

June 30, 9:00 a.m. - an invasives walk at Jockey Hill Farm - Bill Musson, invasives 
expert 

 
4- Emerald Ash Borer Update 

Cynthia and Gary Salmon will go to Select Board 6-15-22 to discuss 
 

5- Class 4 Roads/ Trails update 
Weezie is trying to contact Jamie Carrara to get his input about this 

 

Cynthia, Weezie, and Alan Shelvey along with Laura Black (Planning Commission) 
met on 6-13-22 to share information and ideas.  Weezie reviewed the discussion.  

 
SCC members will walk some class 4 roads tomorrow 6-15-22. 

 
SCC may go to a future Select Board meeting to share information. 

 
6- Window Dressers 

Weezie has communicated with Davis Terrell (Shrewsbury Energy Committee) 
He is not able to pursue this project. 

Carrie suggested contacting a school Tech teacher. Weezie will follow up. 
 

7- Transfer Station Update 
Weezie has contacted Bert Potter and is trying to arrange a meeting with the 

Transfer Station crew 



 

8- Town Farm Wildlife Management Area 
Cynthia related her communication with Joel Flewellyn. 

Carrie, Cynthia and Connie will work on this and contact Joel F. about potential 
parking and signage. 

 
9- Birding on Coldham Rd. 

Linda and Cynthia went birding on Coldham Rd. 
 

10- Future Walks and Talks 
Linda would like to do a beginning bird walk at Jockey Hill Farm. Possibly next 

May. 
 

Other ideas: 
Plastics, recycling 

Entomology 

Bats- update 
Spongy moths  

workshops (bat house, bird house etc.) 
 

11- New Business 
Pollinator Garden at Russellville- Frank Lord- Eastham triangle? Connie and Pam 

will work on this. 
 

 
Meeting Adjourned: 8:22 p.m. 

Next Meeting: Tues, July 12 @ 5:15 450 Frank Lord Rd. 
 

 


